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m McGill University

October 24th, 1933*

iSir Arthur Currie, 
Principal.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I am enclosing herewith
copy of a letter addressed to me from Messrs 'Ayerst, McKenna 
and Harrison. I would respectfully suggest that it he 
answered along the fallowing lines:

In view of the fact that the 
Glaxo Laboratories are in reality the British agents for the 
firm of Ayerst, McKenna and Harrison 
to manufacture Eramenin 
filing of an application for registration of the word "Emmenin" 
in Great Britain by the former firm. It is not necessary that we 
give our permission, bur rather that we state to Ayerst,'McKenna 
and Harrison that we do not object to such procedure.

.0 1 ive license
we should offer no objection to the

lours sincerely,

J.B.ColMn.

To Mr. Glassco:
J13C .M.
Enc 1. Please pztepare letter for me to sign 

and send Collip copy.
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